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September 29, 2010
Sent via email / Certified mail — return receipt

Shoreline Environmental Inc
c/o Bart Shomaker

Facility Contact

21971 CR68 N

Robertsdale, AL 36567

Re: EPAID ALR0O00039974 Shoreline Environmental Inc/Robertsdale

Dear Mr. Shomaker:

According to Department records, the most recent Used Qil Transporter (UOT) registration we have on file for
your facility is dated May 29, 2009. Pursuant to subsection 62-710.500(2), Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.),
the UOT registration must be renewed annually by submitting the required documentation no later than March

01 of each year.

Since the Department did not receive the required documentation for your facility, your registration expired on
July 01, 2010. Transporting UO without a valid registration is a violation of the law, subject to penalty.

This letter is to inform you that effective immediately you are no longer authorized to transport, or market used
oil, or used oil filters, or burn off-specification used oil, from this location, in the State of Florida.

Please contact me immediately if this letter was sent to you in error or you require additional information. | can
be contacted at (850)-245-8755, or Aprilia.graves@dep.state.fl.us

Sincerely,

Aprilia Graves

Engineering Specialist IV
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section

cc: District office
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